
From: Hoelscher, Douglas L. EOP/WHO <Douglas.L.Hoelscher@who.eop.gov>
To: Hoelscher, Douglas L. EOP/WHODouglas.L.Hoelscher@who.eop.gov
CC: Gray, Christopher S. EOP/WHOChristopher.S.Gray@who.eop.gov

Miller, Adelaide E. EOP/WHOAdelaide.E.Miller@who.eop.gov
Date: 10/13/2017 12:53:03 AM

Subject: FW: Statement from the Press Secretary

FYI on below.
 

From: White House Press Office [mailto:whitehouse-noreply@messages.whitehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 10:47 PM
 
To: Hoelscher, Doug
 
Subject: Statement from the Press Secretary
 

 
THE WHITE HOUSE

Office of the Press Secretary
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
October 12, 2017
 

Statement from the Press Secretary
 
Based on guidance from the Department of Justice, the Department of Health and Human Services has concluded 
that there is no appropriation for cost-sharing reduction payments to insurance companies under Obamacare. In light 
of this analysis, the Government cannot lawfully make the cost-sharing reduction payments. The United States House 
of Representatives sued the previous administration in Federal court for making these payments without such an 
appropriation, and the court agreed that the payments were not lawful. The bailout of insurance companies through 
these unlawful payments is yet another example of how the previous administration abused taxpayer dollars and 
skirted the law to prop up a broken system. Congress needs to repeal and replace the disastrous Obamacare law and 
provide real relief to the American people.
 

###
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